Guidelines for the use of crutches in school


[bookmark: _GoBack]A note from your health care provider regarding the use of crutches is required for your child to remain in school.   It is necessary that your child inform the school nurse so that accommodations can be made for his/her safety while on crutches at school. These accommodations may include a hall pass for extra time to and from class to avoid crowds in the hallways; elevator keys; and any other accommodations as necessary. 

Thank you for your cooperation.

